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INTERNAL MEMO 

 
FROM:  REGISTRAR (ARO)                             DATE: 3RD AUGUST, 2023 

 

TO:         ALL STUDENTS                   REF: TTU/02/04/01    
       
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
REF:     REPORTING DATES FOR 1ST YEARS (2023 COHORT) 
             & CONTINUING STUDENTS 
______________________________________________________________ 

 
 
DR. JUSTIN MAGHANGA, PhD. 
AG. REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC RESEARCH & OUTREACH) 
 

Copies to: Vice Chancellor 
Deputy Vice Chancellors (ARO) & (AFP)  
All Deans of Schools 
All CODs 
Directors – Finance, ICT, AQA, ODeL, TVET & APD 
Dean of Students 
HoDs 
PRO 
SATTU 
Notice Boards 

The reporting date for 1st Years (2023 Cohort) is Monday 11th September, 
2023 for registration and orientation. 
 
Continuing students will resume on Monday 18th September, 2023. 
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